Date: June 10, 2019

Re:  NIDEP Individual Freshwater Wetlands Permit, Flood Hazard Area Verification, and Flood
Hazard Area Individual Permit applications

Applicant:  Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC
2800 Post Oak Boulevard
Houston, Texas 77056

Dear Interested Party:

This letter is to provide you with legal notification that applications for an Individual Freshwater
Wetlands Permit, Flood Hazard Area Verification under Method 3, and Flood Hazard Area Individual
Permit have been submitted by Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company LLC (Transco) to the New
Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Land Use Regulation (NJDEP or
Department) for the development shown on the enclosed plans.

A brief description of the proposed development follows:

Transco is proposing construction of Compressor Station 206 in Franklin Township, Somerset County,
NJ and construction of the Madison Loop in Old Bridge Township and Sayreville Borough, Middlesex
County, NJ for the Northeast Supply Enhancement Project (Project).

The complete permit application packages can be reviewed at either the municipal clerk's offices in the
municipalities in which the site subject to the applications is located, or by appointment at the
Department's Trenton Office. The Department welcomes comments and any information that you may
provide concerning the proposed development and site. Please submit your written comments within
30 calendar days of the date to the Department publishes notice of the application in the DEP Bulletin
{(http://www.nj.gov/dep/bulletin/):

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection Division of Land Use Regulation
Mail Code 50 1-02A

P.O. Box420

Trenton, New Jersey (08625

Attn: Bureau of Urban Growth & Redevelopment

If you have questions about my application, you can contact me in writing at the address listed
below.

Sincerely,

Joseph Dean

Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company LLC
2800 Post Oak Boulevard

Houston, Texas 77056



